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1st May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
St Andrew’s choir will be performing at Voices Together at the Victoria Theatre on Wednesday 3rd 
July 2024.  We will be joining primary and secondary school choirs from around Calderdale in this 
event. All choirs will take part in the mass performances of five songs and each choir will be given 
the opportunity to sing a song of their choice on the Victoria Theatre stage. 
 
We are hoping to be able to arrange transport to the event, however, parents will need to collect 
their child at the end of the concert at 8.30pm. Once we arrive we will head inside for rehearsals 
from 12.45pm – 3.30pm.   After rehearsals, the children will have their tea – please provide a packed 
tea in a disposable bag. The children will then take their seats at 6.00pm ready for the evening 
performance, which starts at 6.30pm.  
 
The performance is scheduled to end at 8.30pm. All children will need to be picked up by their 
parent/carer or a pre-arranged adult if they are car sharing at this time.  Further information will 
follow as to where to meet your child after the concert as all schools will have a different exit route. 
 
Our children have worked hard preparing for this concert and we’d love for all of them to be able to 
attend. 
 
Calderdale Music would like to use recorded media for this event. Calderdale Music would never 
supply information about a child’s identity as part of this process. If you give permission for your 
child to attend this event, we assume that you give media consent also as it will not be possible to 
take part without this. If you have any questions about what this involves, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
 

Tickets are now on sale via the link below.  Please enter the code CMVT24 into the promo code 

box.   https://www.victoriatheatre.co.uk/whats-on/voices-together-2024  Please note tickets 
will sell out fast due to the number of schools attending. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there on the night for what should be an epic performance.  
 
Many thanks 
Mrs Clarke 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.victoriatheatre.co.uk/whats-on/voices-together-2024
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Voices Together – Victoria Theatre - Wednesday 3rd July 2024 
 
I do / do not give permission for my child …………………………………… to attend the Voices Together 
concert at the Victoria Theatre on Wednesday 3rd July 2024. 
 
 

o I understand by giving permission for my child to attend I am also giving media consent as 
the performance will be recorded and photographed by Calderdale Music. 

 
o I understand that I must collect my child from the event at 8.30pm.  If you have arranged for 

your child to be collected by another adult / parent please let us know.  
 

 
 

Signed ……………………………………………………(Parent/Carer)  Date …………………………………………… 


